FEBRUARY BULLETIN

GOD BLESS AMERICA!

Happy February to all the Sweetheart Auxiliary members!

January flew by and now it’s time push forward with our mission. | hope everyone that has been sick is starting to
feel better. The flu has been ramped and the snow made travel to Louisville for Winter Conference impossible for
several of our members. We missed each and every one that could not attend.

MEMBERSHIP! MEMBERSHIP! MEMBERSHIP! Need | say more. We need every unit member to start looking around
and renewing and recruiting.

| know units have been working the oratorical contest. | sincerely hope each unit it working on girls state also. If you
need any information on girls state you can call Diane Spencer or Virginia Hobbs and they can help. The information
is also on our website and on the legion website. Please get into all the schools and even into homeschools. Thisis a
fantastic opportunity for high school juniors.

It doesn’t matter what program of the American Legion Auxiliary you are working on, please remember to track your
hours and the amount of money you spend. This information needs to be reported. | am attaching the tracking
sheet for hours and money for each member to use and the year-end impact numbers to send in. | am also attaching
the same information for each unit. If you have any questions, please give me a call or e-mail me.

Spring Conference will be in Florence Kentucky April 17-18, 2015 at the Hilton Cincinnati Airport. | hope to see as
many members there as possible. Our National Southern Division Vice-President Sue Heil will be in attendance.

Remember that we are all working for the same goals. Our Veterans, their families and our community. Let’s work
together and make our organization strong.

| look forward to seeing each and every one of you this year.
God Bless America
Lana Goley 1063 S. Beauchamp Rd

Department President Russellville, KY 42276
goleylana@yahoo.com 270-725-5848



































































Include pictures and newspaper articles.

Entries must be sent to Community Service committee member Sue
Gooch and postmarked by June 1, 2015, or by email
(shgoochnc2@aol.com) sent by 5pm EDT on June 1, 2015. The
chairman’s address is 6102 Old Roxboro Rd, Oxford, NC 27565-8278.













HOUSING RESERVATION REQUEST FORM

THE AMERICAN LEGION
OF KENTUCKY, INC.

2015 SPRING CONFERENCE

-~ Hilton Cincinnati Airport Hotel
7373 Turfway Road | Florence, KY 41042

April 17 - April 18, 2015

Name

Address

City : State Zip
Credit Card No. Expiration Date
Arrival Date , Departure Date
Telephone No. (Res.) (Bus.)_

American Legion Post or Unit No.

DEADLINE FOR RESERVATIONS |S MARCH'30. 2015
ACCOMMODAT_IONS DESIRED

( )2 Double Beds - $91.00 plus 11.30% tax 3
() King Bed - $91.00 plus 11.30% tax : $

Make checks payable to:  Hilton Cincinnati Airport Hotel

7373 Turfway Road
Florence, KY 41042
Attention: Sales Manager
(859) 371-4400




